
You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Presbytery of Yukon. Please confirm your
continued interest in receiving email from us.

You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails.

As The Body of Christ
We Pray Together

If you are coming to Anchorage for
hospital treatment and would like a

pastoral visit, please contact the
Presbytery office.

The family of the late Mary
Jane Landstrom in the
passing of her mother 

And our military chaplains:

Rev. Ted McGovern
Rev. Patrick Bracken
Rev. Kevin Wainwright
Rev. John Kaiser

April 24, 2014 

Presbytery Resource Library

I hope that you all had a wonderful and blessed Easter this past
weekend. The Presbytery is looking for someone to take care of the
Resource Library located in our office.  If you are interested and would
like further information, please contact Melissa at 907-276-0914 or by
email at office@pbyukon.org.

We have recently received the following book additions to our
Resource Library:

 Psalms For Everyone, Part 1 by John Goldingay
 The Good Funeral by Thomas G. Long & Thomas Lynch
 Worship for the Whole People of God by Ruth C. Duck
 Liberation Theology for Armchair Theologians by Miguel
 De La Torre
 Preaching God's Transforming Justice by Dawn Ottoni-
 Wilhelm, Ronald J. Allen, & Dale P. Andrews

From the Director of Bingle Camp - "Make A Splash 2014"

The 2014 Summer Theme at Bingle Camp is "Make A Splash".  Every year, kids and
youth come to camp to learn more about our awesome creator and feel his presence in the
peacefulness of Bingle Camp.  We want every camper to experience and know the Love
and power of Gad in Christ Jesus, then send them back into their communities to "Make A
Splash" for God!  As is says in Mark 16:15, "Go into the world and preach the Good News
to all Creation."  We want to empower kids and youth this summer, not only in their
personal relationship with Jesus, but how to share it with their friends! 

How can you help with this?  First, we desperately need you to pray for camp.  Please pray for our staff, our
weekly spiritual directors, and myself as Executive Director, as we try and achieve the above goals.  Second,
if you have the financial means, we need your donations toward scholarships to get kids and youth that do
not have the financial ability to camp!  Just put "Impact 2014" or "Camp Scholarships" in the memo line of
your check.  We appreciate your time in reading this, caring about, and praying for Bingle Camp! 

Blessings,   FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT BINGLE CAMP
Matt Miner VISIT WWW.BINGLECAMP.ORG
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The North Puget Sound Presbytery and the Alaska Presbytery
have merged to form the new Northwest Coast Presbytery.

Please join us in congratulating them and praying for their
success and continuing service to the Lord!

Lovely sunset photo of the Kaktovik church courtesy of Marie Rexford.
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www.pnwweekirk.org

Mark Your Calendars...
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September 2nd - 7th, 2014:
     2014 PEC Regional Conference
     Eco-Tour sponsored by the Yukon Presbyterians for Earth Care
     Visit our website for registration information.

October 10th - 11th, 2014:
     Fall Presbytery Meeting
     New Hope Church - North Pole, AK

October 14th - 16th, 2014:
     Pacific Northwest Small Church Conference
     Rockaway Beach, Oregon
     Click here to visit the website for more information.

Quick Links

Presbytery of Yukon    |    Synod of Alaska- Northwest    |    PC(USA)
Presbyterians for Earth Care     |    Presbyterian Foundation
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